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I work in downtown Portland, and the camping situation has become untenable. 

There are tents everywhere. They block public spaces, which restricts public access 

and harms people, especially people with disabilities, from enjoying their lives. 

Please do not further legalize and legitimize this terrible situation. Doing so will only 

reduce pressure on the city, county, and state to provide a comprehensive solution to 

address houselessness. Please vote against this horrible bill.  


